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Year 11  

Parents and Carers Evening 

Thursday 12 December 2024 

3:30pm-6.00pm 

 

 

Dear Parent and Carers 

 

 

After a long and fast paced term filled with mock exams, mock interviews, post 16 choices, college 

applications, revision and much more; I am excited to invite you to the next event in the calendar. 

 

On 12 December all Year 11 parents and carers are invited to their final full subject parents evening. I know, 

final….   This is a really special occasion and will take place after mock exam results are revealed in our 

‘Brown Envelope Day’. All students will be given booklets to meet with each teacher and look at what the 

next steps are that they need to take to achieve their very best in the final 75 days they will have left in 

school before their exams. 

 

The amount of pride I have for all of your children is immeasurable, each and every one of them is making 

progress towards their individual goals, it is an absolute pleasure to see them grow and learn about where 

they want their next steps to take them.  

 

With this in mind there are a few additional plans for this big milestone. Alongside the more formal parents 

evening I would like to invite you to join me for a little festive drop in session. I have arranged for there to be 

a selection of staff available to offer support and guidance on careers or next steps. I would also like 

everyone to pop in and share a hot drink and a mince pie while we take a moment to take stock of how far 

your child has come and encourage them to make their final 75 days before their exams begin, the very 

best they can be. 

 

To ensure I have enough treats for everyone and to secure timings for the staff you would like to see, can I 

please ask that your book via our new online booking system? You will be sent an email with all the booking 

information you need. Please contact me if you need any further assistance. 

 

Cannot wait to see you all there. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs Michala Brown 

Head of Year 11 

New College Leicester   


